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From: Cadena-Mitchell, Kurt
Sent: Tuesday, August 17, 2021 3:15 PM
To: HPD ICRC Commissioners
Subject: Fw: Independent Citizens Redistricting Commission (the "ICRC")

Hello, 
 
In response to the question below, I am providing Council Member Alter's address.  
 
4401 Bellvue Avenue, 
Austin, TX 78756 
 
Kind regards, 
Kurt Cadena-Mitchell 
Chief of Staff - Council Member Alison Alter 
 

From: District10 <District10@austintexas.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 17, 2021 2:43 PM 
To: Cadena-Mitchell, Kurt <Kurt.Cadena-Mitchell@austintexas.gov> 
Subject: Fw: Independent Citizens Redistricting Commission (the "ICRC")  
  
 
 
 
Thank you, 
  
Michael J. Young 
Office of Council Member Alison Alter, District 10 
City of Austin | 301 W. 2nd Street Austin, TX 78701 
Office: (512) 978-2110 
Click HERE to subscribe to Austin City Council Member Alter’s Community Newsletter 
 

From: Dempsey, Erin - BC <BC-Erin.Dempsey@austintexas.gov> 
Sent: Friday, August 6, 2021 2:47 PM 
To: District10 <District10@austintexas.gov> 
Cc: Dempsey, Erin - BC <BC-Erin.Dempsey@austintexas.gov> 
Subject: Independent Citizens Redistricting Commission (the "ICRC")  
  
Hello!  
 
My name is Erin Dempsey and I am one of the Commissioners on the above-referenced Commission. 
As you know, we are tasked with redrawing our city council maps this fall, and we have held numerous public 
forums to gain community insight regarding each of the districts. 
 



2

The ICRC has retained George Korbel in his capacity as the mapping consultant for the ICRC. Mr. Korbel has 
requested your home address in order to draw the first series of maps. He wants to ensure that you are 
located within your district upon their release. 
 
I know this is sensitive information, and I will only share this information with the ICRC Chair, Christina 
Puentes, and Mr. Korbel. 
 
Please advise whether this is acceptable to you by responding with your home address. 
 
Ideally we would appreciate this information by 4:00 pm, CST, on Monday, August 9th. 
 
Thank you for your time and please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
Erin B. Dempsey 
 
Erin Dempsey 
Boards and Commissions 

Scheduled Meeting Disclosure Information: Written disclosure is required by visitors when attending a scheduled 
meeting with a City Official regarding a municipal question for compensation on behalf of another person. Anyone 
scheduling or accepting a meeting invitation with a City Official must either acknowledge that the disclosure 
requirement does not apply or respond to the following survey: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/BCVisitorLog  

IMPORTANT NOTICE: The City of Austin provides e-mail addresses for members of its boards and commissions 
for their use as board members. This address should not be used for private or personal messages. The views 
expressed in e-mail messages reflect the views of the authors alone, and do not necessarily reflect the views of any 
board or commission of which the author may be a member. In particular, the views expressed here do not 
necessarily reflect those of the City of Austin, or any of its departments, employees or officials. E-mail messages 
may be subject to required public disclosure under the Texas Public Information Act.  




